
CMP Central Administration Office * 5330 Gibbons Dr, #700A * Carmichael, CA  95608 * (916) 971-2432 

 

 
 

July 31, 2012 
 
Dear Year 2 BTSA Candidates:  
 
Congratulations to you for completing your Year 1 induction coursework.  You are half way to 
the finish line of clearing your credential!!  
 
As we look ahead to the start of the new school year, I want to provide you with the dates of 
this year’s Fall orientations.  As a reminder, ALL Participating Teachers must complete an 
orientation prior to the start of your coursework year.  This includes BOTH Year 1 and Year 2 
candidates.     
 
SCOE BTSA orientation dates have been posted in MyBTSA and are open for registration.  
Available dates are as follows: 
   

 Thurs Aug 9th  
 Wed Aug 22nd  
 Thurs Sept 6th  

 Tues Sept 11th  
 Tues Sept 18th 

 
All orientations will be held at the SCOE offices, from 4 pm to 6 pm for General Ed teachers and 
from 3:30 to 6 pm for Special Ed teachers.   
 
In addition to your orientation, all returning PT’s must also visit the MyBTSA website and 
review/update your personal registration information.  Once this is done, please indicate this 
task as “complete”.   
 
More information on SCOE BTSA programming is available at: www.BTSAsacramento.org.  
Please let me know if you have any additional questions.  I am happy to welcome you back and 
look forward to seeing you soon!!   
 
Sincerely,  
 

Lisa Coates 
Lisa Coates 
CMP BTSA Coordinator 
(916) 971-2432 
lcoates@cacmp.org 
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